From: Choice Forum (Jan 18, 2010)

http://www.choiceforum.org/WebX?128@@.38d68ff9

Accessible information/websites on voting and elections

From: Phil Mack

Hello

With a general election likely sometime this year, does anyone know of accessible information/websites on voting and elections, suitable for adults with learning disabilities?

Many thanks

Phil Mack 

---- Original Message ----- 

From: Ewen Cook 

Hi Phil, 

United Response and Mencap are involved in this area. 

http://www.everyvotecounts.org.uk/ 

Mencap has also launched a campaign called Get my vote which you should take a look at: 

http://www.mencap.org.uk/case.asp?id=12840&menuId=&pageno= 

Alternatively try: http://snipurl.com/u4jb5 

Also, here is an article from Community Care on the subject: 

http://www.communitycare.co.uk/Articles/2009/05/25/111646/united-response-helps-people-with-learning-disabilities-to-be-involved-in-politics.htm 

Alternatively try: http://snipurl.com/u4jbc 

All best, 

Ewen Cook 

Mencap 

---- Original Message ----- 

From: Sarah Barlett 

Hi Phil 

United Response's Every Vote Counts project is about this very thing. 

You can check out the website at www.everyvotecounts.org.uk 

All the best 

Sarah 

---- Original Message ----- 

From: martin dobson 

Phil, 

You definitely need to go to http://www.promotethevote.co.uk/ 

This is a website made by people with learning difficulties in Cambridge. They have made it accessible to people with learning difficulties by giving all the information in the form of videos made by members of people with learning difficulties themselves. 

It is a comprehensive site covering, registering to vote, postal voting, polling stations, how to choose who to vote for - and includes information about the roles of MPs, MEPs, Councillors. 

Martin Dobson - easy-read-online limited. 

---- Original Message ----- 

From:  Denise Buchan 

Go to United Response who have produced an excellent training resource (booklet and cd) called Every Vote Counts! See website www.everyvotecounts.org.uk 

Denise Buchan 

Relationship Advocate West Berkshire Mencap 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: PMLD Network (Oct 6, 2009)

Making Democracy Accessible

http://www.choiceforum.org/WebX?14@@.38d06e4a/0

Source: United Response, 25/09/2009

Making Democracy Accessible

Politicians must make democracy more accessible, says learning disability charity, United Response

With a general election imminent, the national learning disability charity, United Response, is launching a set of guides - Making Democracy Accessible - to help politicians, party workers and public officials communicate more effectively with the thousands of people with learning disabilities, who are currently not using their vote.

People with learning disabilities have the same right to vote as everyone else, yet at present many of the 1 million adults with learning disabilities in England are not voting. Research carried out by United Response among the people it supports, shows that while 80% are registered to vote, only 16% voted in the 2005 General Election, compared with a national turnout of 61%.

The research shows that a lack of easy to understand information about candidates and policies, along with the complexity of the democratic system, are key reasons for constituents with learning disabilities not using their vote.

Funded by the Electoral Commission, the Making Democracy Accessible guides include:

A five point guide on how to make public and political information - including pamphlets, manifestos and websites - more accessible Information on how to engage with learning disabled constituents Information on the duties and responsibilities of political stakeholders to make information available to disabled people. Details of organisations that can help to make information easier to understand. Su Sayer, chief executive of United Response said:

"People with learning disabilities are affected by decisions made at a national and local level in the same way as everyone else. Yet information about the democratic process is often presented in a way which is confusing and full of jargon, making it difficult for people to form and register an opinion on an issue. As a result, many people who would like to vote currently find themselves excluded from a system, which is meant to be there to represent them.

"By launching theses guides we are urging those working in the political and public arenas to do all they can to ensure that people with learning disabilities have their voices heard and are providing them with the tools to do so."

Lizzie Emeh, who has learning disabilities and lives in London, said:

"Even people without disabilities find it hard to understand politics. They just speak jargon and don't get to the point. Politicians don't involve us. If people with disabilities all vote we will be heard. The more we get our voices heard, the more people will respect us."

To find out more about Making Democracy Accessible and to order a copy of the resource, go to www.unitedresponse.org.uk/mda

Making Democracy Accessible is part of Every Vote Counts - a three year project funded by the Electoral Commission. To find out more visit www.everyvotecounts.org.uk

----- Original Message -----

From: andrew holman 

Before the last election we did produced a whole range of very simple drawings for an e-democracy project encouraging getting people to vote. These are eminently suitable for web and other electronic applications, mobiles etc. They come in a range of formats with sound files as well. And what's more available for free! Log in to our free stuff pages http://www.inspiredservices.org.uk/freelogin.html 

Andrew Holman Inspired Services

----- Original Message -----

From: martin dobson 

The Promote the Vote Project of Speaking Up have recently completed making an award winning website which makes information about the UK electoral system accessible to people with learning difficulties and other people who have a difficulty in reading by making all the information available as video clips. 

You can see the site at http://www.promotethevote.co.uk/ 

The website was made with several people with learning difficulty who have been running workshops for several months - training many people with learning difficulties in all aspects of the voting system. 

The site was made is association with Easy-read-online limited - who are committed to making web based material that is accessible to people with learning difficulties. - more information at www.easy-read-online.co.uk 

Martin Dobson 

Easy-read-Online. 

martin@easy-read-online.co.uk 

